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Log No. 348
VIA FACSIMILE

February 15, 2002

Mr. David M. Masuhara

Vice President,

Regulatory, Environment & Safety,
Supply Chain & Logistics

BC Gas Utility Ltd.

24" Floor, 1111 West Georgia Street
Vancouver, B.C. VG6E 4M4

Dear Mr. Masuhara:

Re: BC Gas Utility Ltd.
2000 Main Extension Review Report

The Commission has completed its review of the 2000 Main Extension Review Report (Amended) and
accepts the report asfiled.

The Commission has also determined that it is no longer necessary for BC Gas to continue to file future
Main Extension Review Reports. While there may be requirements in the future for the Commission to
review data related to system extension tests, the Commission believesthat these reviews can be carried out
when triggered by a customer complaint or inquiry on an individual basis.

The Commission thanks BC Gas for contributing to an important review process during the past three
years.

Yourstruly,

Original signed by:

Robert J. Pellatt
EClac

BCG/Cor/Main Ext Review Rpt



